
 
-----Message d'origine----- 
De : Linde Turner   
Envoyé : 7 octobre 2008 11:31 
À : comments@suffieldreview.ca 
Objet : The October 2008 hearing re drilling in Suffield 
 
"Where there is no vision, the people perish." 
 
Drilling in Suffield, as proposed, will damage the landscape, the 
wildlife, and our descendants' inheritance of the land.  Encana is not 
a responsible steward of the land. 
 
I strongly protest Encana's application and encourage its rejection. 
 
Linde Turner 
 
 
 


